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ALL AGREEMENT STATES
PENNSYLVANIA, OHIO, OKLAHOMA, AND MASSACHUSETTS

POSTPONEMENT OF WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS THE DRAFT POLICY STATEMENT FOR AGREEMENT

STATE ADEQUACY AND COMPATIBILITY (SP-94-020)

The purpose of this correspondence is to inform you that the " Workshop

On the Draft Policy Statement for Agreement State Adequacy and Compatibility" :

has been postponed. The workshop was originally scheduled for

February 22-23, 1994. However, in view of discussions with the Commission

during the January 24, 1994 briefing, the staff has decided to postpone the

public workshop. Notification of the new times and dates of the Compatibility

Workshop will be announced in the near future.
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Office of State Programs
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